COLUMBUS - PHENIX CITY
METROP OLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION

August 12, 2019

Georgia Department of Transportation

Office of Financial Management

Bob Rogers — Asst. State Financial Mgmt. Adm.
One Georgia Center

600 West Peachtree Street, N.W.

Atlanta, Georgia 30308

RE: Transportation Improvement Program 2018-2021 — P.l. 0015287 — Mott’s Green Plaza
Dear Mr. Rogers:

The Columbus-Phenix City MPO is requesting a reduction for funds allocated to the Construction
Phase of this project from $800,000.00 to $748,000.00. Attached is the latest Cost Estimate from
the Consulting Firm, Hecht-Burdeshaw that the City of Columbus hired to perform the PE Phase
of this project. We have made the following amendment to our Columbus-Phenix City MPO 2018-
2021 (PC Approved) Transportation Improvement Program (TIP).

Update the funding for P.I. 0015287 — Mott's Green Plaza for construction from $800,000
($640,000 Fed & $160,000 Local) to $748,000 ($598,400 Fed & $149,600 Local).

This requested change falls under the “administrative modification” guidelines in the STIP/TIP
Amendment Process and does not require a public comment period or re-adoption of the
document. The amended 2018-2021 TIP will be made available on our website at
www.columbusga.org/planning.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

P.O. Box 1340
Columbus, GA 31902

TEL:706-653-4421

EMAIL: cpcmpo@columbusga.org
WEB: www.columbusga.gov/Planning/Trans.htm



